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June 27, 2022 

UCR ID#: X710937

Dear NISHU FNU, 

Congratulations! You have been accepted into the University of California, Riverside Extension - Postgraduate 
Diploma in Business  Management Program (PGDBM). 

Program 
You have been accepted into Postgraduate Diploma in Business Management program (PGDBM) starting in the 
Winter 2023 quarter. The Postgraduate Diploma in Business Management program consists of 9 months of academic 
studies. This program consists of intensive applied course work and curricular practical training in an American 
company. For specific information please review the information on our website (www.iep.ucr.edu/
programs/postgrad-management.html) or in the brochure.  

Health Insurance 
The purchase of UC Riverside health insurance is required for all students and payment must be made on or before 
registration. If you are covered by your own policy you are still required to purchase the UC Riverside health 
insurance.  

Student Visa 
This package contains your I-20 which you will need to apply for your student (F-1) visa. The I-20 indicates your SEVIS 
ID# which is located on the right side of the page above the barcode (starts with the letter ‘N’). To apply for your 
visa, first, you must pay a $350.00 SEVIS Fee. For more information or to pay this fee online, please visit 
www.fmjfee.com. When your SEVIS Fee has been paid, you will make arrangement to visit the US Embassy or 
Consulate for an interview. You should contact the US Embassy or Consulate as soon as possible to make your 
interview appointment. The US Embassy or Consulate will require the following documents. 

• Valid Passport
• I-20
• SEVIS Fee receipt
• Proof of Funding

If you know you will be unable to attend the program to which you have been admitted or need to delay your 
enrollment, please contact our Enrollment Services Office immediately (iepapplication@ucx.ucr.edu). 

Registration 
All new students are required to attend a program registration on January 3, 2023. Please bring your passport, I-20 
and I-94 card (you will be given this card when you enter the US). If you still owe fees, they must be paid by 
registration day. You will not be permitted to attend class until all fees are paid.

During registration you will be required to take an assessment test, even if you have provided us with a test score. 
The assessment test analyzes your individual skills and helps us support your individual needs during the program. 

We look forward to welcoming you to UC Riverside. Have a safe trip and we will see you on January 3, 2023. 

Sincerely,  

Kevin J. Vaughn, Ph.D. 
Dean of UCR University Extension 
Associate Professor of Anthropology 


